IMPERIAL COUNTY FARM BUREAU

’4 1000 Broadway, El Centro CA 92243 Tel (760) 352-3831 « Fax: (760) 352 0232

March 20, 2002 | ﬁ( p//lf </J)MQ

Mr. Arthur G. Baggett, Jr.
Hearing Officer

SWRCB

P.O. Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Mr. Baggett;

At the April 22™ hearing in Imperial County, Heidi Kuhn, 1™ Vice-President of the
Imperial County Farm Bureau, would like to present the Imperial County Farm Bureau’s
position on the water transfer issue.

Please place Mrs. Kuhn’s name on the list of speakers for the April 22" hearing in
Imperial County.

Sincerely, ]

- ° // -
Steven A. Pastor '
Executive Director

TO REPRESENT, PROTECT AND ADVANCE THE SOCIAL, ECONOMIC AND EDUCATIONAL INTERESTS OF THE FARMERS OF THE COUNTY, THE STATE AND THE NATION.




